JeFFREY BROWN

ContrAcTING, LLC

September 24, 2007

Jacoboni Site Specialists, Inc.
P.0O. Box 72550
Baltimore, Maryland 21237

Thomas J. lacoboni
President

Reference: St. Agnes Hospital
Ground Floor Renovation Project

DearTom,

T am writing this letter to you in grateful appreciation of the remarkable job that your
office staff and field crews preformed on this project.

The multiple phases and limited areas in which to work made it difficult at times and a

real challenge to coordinate. Due to these many phases, the project was comprised of

several different crews, all of which performed outstandingly under the leadershipand =
direction of Tom Ciotta and all of the individual Site Foreman. : C

1 don’t know the names of all of the men who worked on this project, but .p‘;'lease extend to
all of the workers “a job well done” for their cooperation and quality workmanship.

We here at Jeffrey Brown Contracting, LLC look forward to the next Qppoi'tgnity_to work - |

with Iacoboni Site Specialist, Inc. -

Sincerely,

W§~{ -

Alessandro S. Ravera
Sr. Project Manager
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